
From: Carole Uehlinger Bastian <caroleubastian1@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2016 10:56:19 AM
Subject: Local Gov. Fund

Ms. Adams, 

I am a freelance writer with the Twin City News in Batesburg-Leesville, Lexington County. Currently 
working on a story about the under-funding of the Local Government Fund in the FY 2016-2017 
budget. 

It is my understanding that Gov. Haley had fully funded this line item in her budget, but the 
Legislature reduced the money for it. Is that correct? 

Secondly, would your office like to weigh in on this issue? I am getting comments from Lexington & 
Saluda County councils/managers, as well as the local gov't officials 

My deadline is Sat. morning. I can be reached at my day job at 803.532.0392 - it is fine to ask for me 
there. 

Thanks,
Carole

-- 

Carole Bastian
Reporter
Twin City News
Batesburg-Leesville, SC
caroleubastian1@gmail.com
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